
                                                      

                 City International School Pimpri

Friday, 29 June, 2018                Ref: CISP/P/GC/18-19/18

Dear Parents,                              

As you are aware, our Government has strictly banned the 

usage of plastic carry bags. You are therefore requested to 

refrain from sending any kind of plastic carry bags to 

school with your ward, with immediate effect. 

Kindly do make a note of the above.

With best wishes

Yours sincerely

Mrs.Pallavi Joshi



Principal


